
Byers - CDOT, Emily <emily.byers@state.co.us>

Fwd: US 160 US 550 South Connection SPK-2007-01880 and SPK-2002-75568
(UNCLASSIFIED)
Funk - CDOT, Timothy <timothy.funk@state.co.us> Fri, Jun 7, 2019 at 9:35 AM
To: Emily Byers - CDOT <emily.byers@state.co.us>

Hi Emily:  See below.  The Section 401 Certification from EPA is waived so no additional conditions from them.  

Tim Funk, PWS
Environmental Protection Specialist, Region 5

P 970.385.8367  |  F 970.385.1410
3803 N. Main Avenue, Suite 300, Durango, CO  81301
timothy.funk@state.co.us |  www.codot.gov |  www.cotrip.org

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Ott, Toney <Ott.Toney@epa.gov>
Date: Fri, Jun 7, 2019 at 9:30 AM
Subject: RE: US 160 US 550 South Connection SPK-2007-01880 and SPK-2002-75568 (UNCLASSIFIED)
To: Funk - CDOT, Timothy <timothy.funk@state.co.us>

Yes

 

The time has passed and the certification is waived.

 

Toney Ott

USEPA, 8WD-CWS

Environmental Scientist

1595 Wynkoop Street

Denver, Colorado 80202-1129

303-312-6909

ott.toney@epa.gov
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From: Funk - CDOT, Timothy <timothy.funk@state.co.us> 
Sent: Friday, June 7, 2019 9:18 AM
To: Ott, Toney <Ott.Toney@epa.gov>
Subject: Re: US 160 US 550 South Connection SPK-2007-01880 and SPK-2002-75568 (UNCLASSIFIED)

 

Sounds good.  Thanks for the update.  Based on your email, I can assume it is waived since it has been more than 60
days?  Just want to confirm.

Tim Funk, PWS
Environmental Protection Specialist, Region 5

P 970.385.8367  |  F 970.385.1410

 

3803 N. Main Avenue, Suite 300, Durango, CO  81301

timothy.funk@state.co.us |  www.codot.gov |  www.cotrip.org

 

 

On Thu, Jun 6, 2019 at 5:22 PM Ott, Toney <Ott.Toney@epa.gov> wrote:

I thought I sent you a certified no additional conditions  since the 60 days equals waive that it fine – maybe the letter
 got stuck and I never noticed

 

From: Funk - CDOT, Timothy <timothy.funk@state.co.us> 
Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2019 10:37 AM
To: Ott, Toney <Ott.Toney@epa.gov>
Subject: Re: US 160 US 550 South Connection SPK-2007-01880 and SPK-2002-75568 (UNCLASSIFIED)

 

Hi Toney:  

 

It's been more than 60 days since this project was submitted so I'm hoping you can issue or waive the 401 soon.  Jeff
Seebach sent me the Tribe's comments (which have also been sent to you), and CDOT is fine with complying with all
of his requests.  Let me know if you need any other information from me.  I will be in the office this afternoon and
tomorrow morning if you would like to discuss over the phone.

 

Thanks, Tim

Tim Funk, PWS
Environmental Protection Specialist, Region 5
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P 970.385.8367  |  F 970.385.1410

 

3803 N. Main Avenue, Suite 300, Durango, CO  81301

timothy.funk@state.co.us |  www.codot.gov |  www.cotrip.org

 

 

On Mon, May 20, 2019 at 12:53 PM Funk - CDOT, Timothy <timothy.funk@state.co.us> wrote:

Hi Toney:  Hope all is well.  Just wanted to check in on the status of the 401 cert for this project.  With Kara's
verification in, a 401 from EPA is the only outstanding item related to this project.  It is my understanding that Jeff
Seebach has already provided you with the Southern Ute's comments.  Feel free to give me a call to discuss if
needed.

 

Thanks, Tim

Tim Funk, PWS
Environmental Protection Specialist

P 970.385.8367  |  F 970.385.1410

 

3803 N. Main Avenue, Suite 300, Durango, CO  81301

timothy.funk@state.co.us |  www.codot.gov |  www.cotrip.org

 

[Quoted text hidden]
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